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March 17, 2025

To Our Valued Customers:
Current market conditions have become increasingly unstable due to several key factors including inflation, Tariffs, and a multitude of supply chain issues and shortages. Therefore, we are forced to implement a price increase on many Legend products.  This increase will be between 0% and 25% depending on the product.   Legend may also need to initiate future increases with short notification time.  The Tariff situation is still not clear so the Legend team will do our best to keep you informed. 

Price increases for many, but not all, of our products will be effective April 19, 2025.  Price sheets will be available at www.legendvalve.com the week of April 7, 2025. Net price files will be available via login to our E-Commerce site, my.legendvalve.com, the week of April 7, 2025, as well. 

Legend Valve will also need to enforce the 1/12th rule on all new purchase orders.  Any purchases between March 17th and April 7th will also be considered final.  This product will be non-returnable, non-cancellable. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. Please contact your local sales representative or call us at 1-800-752-2082 and ask for Customer Service with any questions. We will be happy to assist you.

 


Sincerely,
Jeff Shreiner 
VP of Sales 
Legend Valve & Fitting Inc.
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